
 

 
 

CENTRAL UNIVERSITY OF ODISHA, KORAPUT 
 

Ref No: CUO/Admn/Reg/Notice/07    Date: 12/01/2022 

 

NOTICE 

Due to rise in COVID cases in Koraput town and increasing COVID cases in the University 

Campus, as a precautionary measure and to check the spread of COVID, the University 

Authority has decided to close down the University Office, University Library and the 

Laboratories for a period of seven days including Saturday and Sunday with effect from 

13.01.2022.  

The official work will be transacted from the residence. However the classes will go 

online. The Vice Chancellor I/c has requested all employees and faculty members not to 

panic and to strictly follow the Covid-19 protocol. The next course of action will be 

decided within seven days in a review meeting. 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

     

              

Dy. Registrar I/c 

 

Copy for information to: 
 

1. Dean (SBCNR) / Visiting Professors 

2. Registrar 

3. Finance Officer  

4. Controller of Examinations 

5. DSW i/c / HoDs/ HoD i/c(s) 

6. Chief Warden/ Warden(s) of Hostels 

7. Assistant Librarian 

8. PRO 

 

 

9. Members of the Covid-19 Protocol Management & Vigilance Committee 

10. Convener, Website Management Committee to upload on the Univ. website 

11. SMC for Social Media 

12. OIC/Executive Engineer/Asst. Engineer (Maintenance Section) 

13. Security Officer 

14. P.S to VC for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor 

15. Notice Board 

16. Subject File 

 


